From:

James Cohen

Sent:

Monday, February 13, 2023 6:57 PM

To:

barbara Carrier; 'John Orndorff'; Tom Huddleston; Bill Monski; Anne Fruehauf

(fruehaufanne88@gmail.com); Mary Scalercio; Diane Vierling

Subject:

Committee notes Feb 7 2023

Committee meeting notes Feb 7, 2023

Guest - Paula Work attended, address is 405 Lantern Lane, would like to have more street lights on Beaver Road.

Bill Monski

Glass recycling is now allowed through Waste Management

Glen Osborne should begin preparing for a future disaster emergency around the train tracks where access is difficult

Tom Huddlestom

John Wick will be selling his business but will stay on for 1 year to help service the borough. We must ensure future vendor relationships for our Public Works.

PennDOT has notified Osborne that we are responsible for ensuring part of stop light not currently insured at Route 65 and Beaver Road.

Glen Osborne is still working through options for the sewer and have requested additional financials from Sewickley.

Barbara Carrier

Sycamore Road residents are concerned about two vacant properties.

Jim Cohen

Sewickley and Osborne have agreed to put stop signs in on the corner of Beaver and Boundary, we need to have a resolution drafted.

Cameras for the intersection of Route 65 and Beaver Road are still in the planning phase.

Anne Fruehauf

There has been zoning progress made on steep slope. Work continues on lot size, setbacks, and Zoning districts.